
Subject: RE: 1330 W. Pico Blvd. FAR
From: Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>
Date: 9/14/18, 10:43 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Good morning Gerald.  Thank you for the update.  I will reach you this afternoon to
check-in.

The Counselor

From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 10:48 AM
To: Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>
Subject: 1330 W. Pico Blvd. FAR

Hello Counselor:

FYI city planning staff has reached out to me to discuss the FAR issue and I will be
talking to staff on Friday to hear what she has to say...

ggg

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is
privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify
the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.
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